
 
 
 
The ACT Case Management Team is pleased to announce their new web page for 
employees at DHSS. This will serve as a helpful resource for both employees and 
managers to gain knowledge and to access resources about FMLA, the State’s 
Disability Insurance Program, Workers’ Compensation and Donated Leave. The web 
page is organized into tiles so that it is user-friendly and easily accessible.  
 
 
Some key points emphasized:  
 

 How FMLA integrates with eSTAR 

 Important rules and regulations employees are expected to abide by 

 Key links and resources that may aid employees during leave 

 The supervisor’s role and employee’s role during leave 
 
The website will be accessible via the eSTAR page 
http://dhss.delaware.gov/dhss/dms/hrm/estar/eStar.html. 
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